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For immediate Release: June 28, 2013
For Further Information: Kevin Brewer - 901-842-/132

FFC — FLOATS AND FUEL CELLS, INC.
OF VMIEMPHIS, TENINESSEE RECEIVES
FAA APPROVAL TO VMIANUFACTURE
VD HUGHES 500 REPLACENMENT

FUEL CELLS

FFC received Part Manufacturing Approval to manufacturer replacement MD Hughes 500 fuel
bladders (MD P/N 369H8101-3 and 369H8101-5).

Floats and Fuel Cells, Inc. is a Memphis, Tennessee Fuel Tank Manufacturer. Kevin Brewer,
Director of Sales and Marketing for Floats and Fuel Cells, Inc. announced the FAA has granted
FFC the approval to manufacture replacement fuel cells for the Hughes 500 helicopter. These
are the latest approvals for FFC and the first of the rotorcraft product line outside the Bell family.

FFC continues to look for opportunities in the development of replacement fuel cells needed for
various helicopter models. Brewer commented, "VWe are very excited about these latest additions
to our rotorcraft product offering, and we have several more part numbers in development nearing
approval. We will continue to expand our rotorcraft capabilities.”
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